

Dear Friend of Helsinki Bed and Breakfast (HBB)







During 2020 many of us found it challenging to carry out their plans and to fulfil their dreams. Travelling was restricted or concern about personal income or health might dictate each one's decisions. It has been moving for us at HBB to receive messages from so many people during the year hoping for a quick return to normal and possibility to travel again.

The return to normal may not be as quick as all of us hoped but it will come. In this process we are happy to be in the front-line by offering visitors a safe place to stay, away from crowds and as safe as your own home. We trust on the national health authorities, that have managed the pandemic very well in our country and that promise to lift all travel restrictions as soon as it will be safe for you and for everybody. Until then, we need patience. One day the road is open again, and I believe the day is not far.

Therefore, we can welcome the New Year 2021 with positive expectations. We trust the world after the pandemic will be filled with love, joy of seeing old friends as well as new faces, and appreciation of ordinary every day life. This is where we at HBB will keep on working like always before for our primary objectives: to provide with natural contacts between people, responsibly, and sustainably.

To conclude, in the beginning of the new year the network of Helsinki Bed and Breakfast wishes you

Health, Success, Love, Peace, and Happiness in 2021. We look forward to seeing you soon!

Sincerely Yours Tapani Koskela Helsinki Bed and Breakfast



#supportlocalbusiness